Resignation

Celestine Sermo
Thu 6/27/2024 3:01 PM

To:P&ZCommission <PZCommission@manortx.gov>
Cc:Mandy Miller <mmiller@manortx.gov>;Scott Dunlop <sdunlop@manortx.gov>

To whom it may concern,
Please accept this letter as formal notification that | am resigning from my position on the P&Z Committee, effective 6/27/2024.

This decision comes as a result of my recent relocation outside of Manor. With the unforeseen events surrounding my labor and
delivery, and the subsequent need to prioritize being closer to both my work and children's school, residing in Manor is no longer feasible
for my family.

I want to express my sincere gratitude for your grace and understanding during my recent absence. | truly appreciate your support as |
navigated this unexpected turn of events.

Despite my absence, | have thoroughly enjoyed serving on the P&Z Committee and c‘ontributing to the development of our community. |
am grateful for the opportunity to have worked alongside such a dedicated group of individuals and to have played a role in shaping the
future of Manor.

I apologize for any inconvenience my departure may cause. | will be happy to assist with the onboarding of my replacement in any way
possible.

Thank you again for the opportunity to serve on the P&Z Committee. | wish you all the best in your continued efforts.
Sincerely,

Celestine Sermo



